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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 1:59 PM
To: 'Ron Anderson'; 'Jason Powell'
Subject: RE: Hunters Corner Store - 03-27-000811

Jason and Ron, 
 
I reviewed the Groundwater Monitoring Report dated August 10, 2018. I believe one more round of sampling will give 
the closure committee enough data to make a confident decision for closure. This is due to the free product in MW-1R 
and MW-3, and the single post-remedial sample from MW-6. Please submit a SOW and PECFA cost request for one more 
round of sampling all wells and the preparation of the closure request. I do not believe an update report will be 
necessary in between. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 

 


